
Rhif/Number 2 

 

From: Marshall June CYNG/COUN 

Sent: 23 December 2015 09:59 

To: Trwyddedu 

Subject: University Plaice, Holyhead Road. 

 

Dear Eirlys, 

 

I am writing to inform you that I am objecting to the application by 

University Plaice to extend the hours for late night refreshments on 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Sunday from 2.30 am to 3am. 

Extending the  hours will lead to more late night noise and disruption 

for neighbouring residents and will encourage other takeaway premises 

to apply to extend their hours also. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Councillor June Marshall, 

Councillor, Menai Ward. 
  

 


